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Comment Letter #40 

From: Mel Foley <melfoley@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 7:52 PM 
To: AQMPTeam <AQMPteam@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]air quality management plan 
 

I strongly object to the banning of natural gas in our area or 
anywhere in California.  Our state will not run on electricity 
only!!! There will be more shortages and much higher costs for 
all taxpayers.   
 
This plan is purely political with no good common sense.  Don't 
destroy our way of life and gain nothing for your "credits" 
 
Again, Do not implement this new plan!! 
 
Mel Foley 
Fullerton,CA 
 
--  

Mel 
 


